

Hand over meeting – 26th April 08

Meeting start 5.15

Present

Chris Austen
Matt Murray
Emily Archibald
Robert Chase
Hannah Lawson
Sam Payne
Simon Ware
Rob Ward
Lynne Medlock
Jess Ellisdon
Nik Partridge

Guests

Esther Rouse

Apologies for absence

Hugh Woods
Hannah Giddins
Ed Read
Jono Wilkinson
Ed Argyle

- Old committee members spoke to new committee members about what their position involves.
- New committee will discuss plans for freshers week at next meeting

AOB

- Bus
 - People are looking at the possibility of buying a new gearbox online
 - We don't have a choice if we can't find one – bus has to be working for France.
- Club has no money
 - Fund raising ideas being discussed by email
 - Event hosted at the Lemmy pool? – possibly including canoe polo
 - Auction of things/people
 - Bag packing
 - Sponsored event
 - Difficult time of year to get things going due to exams and deadlines etc.
- France t-shirt names and slogan
 - People were given the chance to suggest names for themselves or other people, and a slogan for the back of the shirts
 - We will try and get the translation more accurate this year
- New Captains training on 1st May – Emily will attend
- Budget training on 1st of May – Lynne will attend

Meeting end 7.15